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Hanlie van Greunen

From: Carene Kruger

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 2:58 PM

To: Nosipho Mathenjwa (mathenjwanp@mpg.gov.za)

Cc: Hanlie van Greunen; Jacques Collins (jacques@jcs.co.za)

Subject: FW: Application-swartfointein secure care centre

FYI 

From: Rosina Masango [mailto:rmmasango@mpg.gov.za]  

Sent: 12 August 2014 01:21 PM 

To: Carene Kruger 

Cc: Robyn Luyt 
Subject: Application-swartfointein secure care centre 

 

Good day 

The Department has received the application for Swartfontein Secure Care Centre  submitted on the 05 August 
2014.The Acnowledgement letter has been assigned with the reference number : 17/2/3-292  and has been 
submitted for signature. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact this office if there are any enquiries. 

Kind Regards 

Millicent Masango 

  

 

This message and any attachments relating to official business of the Mpumalanga Provincial Government (MPG) is proprietary 
to the MPG and intended for the original addressee only. The message may contain information that is confidential and subject 
to legal privilege. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender. If you receive this message in error, 
please notify the original sender immediately and destroy the original message. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
message, you are hereby notified that you must not disseminate, copy, use, distribute, or take any action in connection therewith. 
The MPG cannot insure that the integrity of this communication has been maintained, nor that it is free of errors, viruses, 
interception and / or interference. The MPG is not liable whatsoever for loss or damage resulting from the opening of this 
message and / or attachments and / or the use of the information contained in this message and / or attachments.  
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